

Honesty · Integrity · Sportsmanship · Respect · Confidence · Responsibility · Perseverance · Courtesy · Judgment

March 9, 2020

Alderman Robert Bauman District 4 City Hall 200 E. Wells St., Room 205 Milwaukee, WI 53202

Dear Alderman Bauman,

I am writing to express our organization's support for the expansion project at Bridging the Gap Learning Center at 1630 West State Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53223.

The First Tee of Southeast Wisconsin is proud to partner with Bridging the Gap and Robert Byrd to provide unique golf experiences to deserving kids in our community. Our programs use golf to teach life skills and values that make a lasting difference for the rest of their life.

The planned expansion will further enhance the Bridging the Gap property and provide additional space for off-course lessons and events.

We are working with Robert and Bridging the Gap to provide additional opportunities for local schools and youth-serving organizations this year. Our local partnerships include Neighborhood House of Milwaukee, Milwaukee Academy of Science and a number of other local elementary schools, including many in the Milwaukee Public Schools district.

We are thankful for your consideration and hope to join together to celebrate a grand opening when the project is complete.

Sincerely,

David Cohn

Executive Director